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TEFAF NEW YORK SPRING 2020 postpones fair 
 
(New York) March 20, 2020 - TEFAF New York postpones the upcoming 
TEFAF New York Spring 2020 fair, with a focus on Modern and 
Contemporary Art & Design, originally planned at the Park Avenue Armory 
May 8-11 2020.  The new dates for this fair will be 31 Oct - 4 Nov 2020, with 
a preview day on October 30.  
As a consequence, TEFAF New York Fall 2020, with a focus on Fine and 
Decorative Art from antiquity to the beginning of the Post-War period, will 
not take place this year. 
  
Sofie Scheerlinck, Managing Director at TEFAF said: ”In light of the global 
coronavirus pandemic and the recently introduced travel restrictions we 
are all truly facing a unique situation. These unprecedented times are new 
to us all. While we cannot physically meet in these tough times, it is 
beautiful to see how our art community stands united. We would like to 
thank all our exhibitors, visitors, sponsors and partners for their 
understanding and support. Now is the time for us all to remain safe and 
healthy.” 
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